## **The Murrhee Collection**

	ontent			
1.	Issues	of	The	<u>Tulanian.</u>

Volume	Number	Date	Volume	Number	Date
31	4	May '58	47	4	Jul. '76
31	5	June '58	48	2	Spring '77
32	1	Sep. '58	?	?	Summer '88
32	- 2	Nov. 58	49	1	Winter '78
32	6	July '59	50	23	Spring '79
33	1	Sep. '59	50	3	Summer '79
33	2	Nov. '59	52	1	Fall '80
33	3	Jan. '60	52	2 5	Spring '81
33	4	Mar. '60	52	5	Ŵinter '81
33	2 3 4 5 6 3 4 5	May '60	53	4	Winter '82
33	6	Jul. '60	54	4	Winter '83
34	3	Jan. '61	55	4 3 3	Fall '84
34	4	Mar. '61	56		Fall '85
34	5	May '61	56	4	Winter '85
34	6	Jul. '61	57	1	Winter '86
35	1	Sep. '61	57	23	Summer '86
35	2	Nov. '61	57	3	Fall '86
35	2 3 4 2 2 3	Jan. '62	59	1	Spring '88
35	4	Mar. '62	62	4	Winter '91
46	2	Spring '74	63	2	Summer '92
47	2	Jan. '76	64	1	Spring '93
47		April '76	65	1	Spring '94
65	4	Spring '94	65	3	Fall '94
65	4	Winter 94-95	64	3 2 1	Fall '93
?	1	Spring '95	30	1	Oct. '56

2. 1 Report on Class Agent Workshop, dated January 29, 1981 (4 pages, typed and on Newcomb letterhead)

3. 1 Tulane Factsheet, dated 9/80, with listing of Educational facilities, budget, schools, etc.

4. 1 President's Report 93-94 (Eamon Kelly), (spiral bound, 8.5"x11, multicolor cardboard cover)

5. <u>"Collegiate Education The Second Century" Report of the President 1986-87.</u> 48 pp. illus. (white cover with picture of 3 students)

1 "Tulane University Report: Gifts and Grants 1973" (thin, pale blue booklet, 11"x9" with back cover missing a portion)

6. 1 "Building the Future," <u>President's Report 90-91.</u> (9"x12", white cover with a geometric design on front)

7. "13th Annual Report Tulane Alumni Giving 58-59." (blue cover with b&w picture of graduates, contains letter from Chairman of Alumni Affairs)

8. 1 magazine titled <u>Tulane Medical Center</u> (9"x11", with a picture of a nurse & doctor on cover, pictures of Center, 14pps)

9.1 medicine titled <u>Tulane Medical Center 1979-1980.</u> (24pps, green cover with photo of microscope)

10. l magazine titled <u>Tulane Medicine</u>. vol. 13, no. 1: Winter-Spring 81. (21 pp., colored cover picture of retina)

11. 1 flyer: <u>The Tulane Educational Conference April 1, 1995.</u> 42nd edition (11"x15", light brown cardboard with pictures of Lindy Boggs and W.W.II)

12. <u>Tulane Alumni Giving 12th Annual Report 1957-1958.</u> (cover has a cartoon)

13. Tulane Alumni Giving 15th Annual Report 1960-1961.

14. 1 handout : "Newcomb College Trivia Questions" (2-sided)

15. 1 typed letter from Virginia A. Roddy (Chairman of Newcomb Foundation Annual Fund) to Mrs. J. Ellery Murrhee (dated 3/88)

16. 1 typed letter with envelope from Tatine Maginnis Frater (Director of Alumnae Affairs) (dated May 20, '88, 3pps, includes criteria for Newcomb College Distinguished Alumna Award and list of Outstanding Alumnae of the Year from 1974-87, see: Lindy Boggs)

17. 1 letter dated Dec. 21, 1987 (Re: 35th Educational Conference, Emeritus Club)

18. I letter from Susan Tucker (NCCROW) to Member of Newcomb 50Year Club Foundation, dated Dec. 2, 1994.

19. 1 newsletter: Friends for Newcomb College. vol. 4, no. 1.

20. 1 newsletter: Friends for Newcomb College. vol. 3, no. 1.

21. 1 flyer for Newcomb College Homecoming (October 15-17, 1982, tan, 11"x8.5", 4 pp.)

22. Tulane A Plan for All Seasons brochures:

-"School of Engineering; Tulane Sesquicentennial 1982" (winter 1981)

-"William Ellsworth Woodword" (fall 1982)

-"Educational Leadership: The Tribute of Paul Tulane" (Spring 1982)

-"A Heritage of Service to New Orleans and the Nation: Josephine Louise Newcomb" (spring 1980)

-"1984 The Tulane Sesquicentennial: The School of Business" (winter 1982, featuring Morton A. Aldrich)

-"1984 The Tulane Sesquicentennial: School of Architecture" (fall 1981, featuring William Woodward)

-"School of Public Health and Tropical Medicine" (spring 1981, photo Dr. Stanford E. Chaillé)

-"College of Arts and Sciences" (spring 1981, featuring Joseph Arsenne Breaux)

23. 1 magazine titled <u>Tulane: A Plan for All Seasons Summer 1986</u> (5"x9", blue/brown cover)

24. 1 letter from Dolly Disholm dated Sep. 1, 1981, re: Tulane Alumni Fund news

25. 1 sheet of Newcomb Facts (1981)

26. 1 Newcomb brochure : "Newcomb Homecoming Nov. 5-8, 1981" (printed by Newcomb Alumnae Association, 10"x4", picture of dressed up lady with racquet in hand on cover)

27. 1 calender of events: "June at Tulane" (no year given, brown, 22"x13.5")

28. 1 magazine: Reitz, Beryl Roy ed. Newcomb Alumnae Newsletter. spring 1958, 12pp.

29. 1 magazine titled: <u>90th Anniversary Issue: Newcomb College at Ninety.</u> vol. 2, no. 1, 1978.

30. 1 newsletter from Newcomb Women's Center: Womentalk. April, 1976.

31. <u>Newcomb Under the Oaks.</u> vol. 13, summer 1989. 44pp. (with photo of archives on cover)

32. <u>Newcomb Under the Oaks.</u> vol. 14, spring 1990. 44pp. (with photo of two sculptor on cover)

33.1 book: 50 Year Reunion : Class of 1937. (gold cover, May 16, 1987)

34. I booklet titled "The H. Sophie Newcomb Memorial College for Women: Announcement for 1936-1937," <u>Bulletin of the Tulane University of Louisiana</u>. series 37, no. 2: Feb. 1, 1936. (8"x5", brown cover)

35. 15 copies of books titled <u>H. Sophie Newcomb Memorial College Class of 1937 50th</u> <u>Reunion: May 14,15,16 1987.</u> (light blue paper covers with sketches of women in early 20th-century dress) (reference to Deanery)

36. 1 Wilson's Catalogue (16 pp of colored pictures of household items with prices)

37. 1 typed letter from Allison Renoir (Newcomer College Dept. of Alumnae Affairs) dated 4/12/93 with a copy of Newcomer Class of 1937 Newsletter for 1992 reunion (6 pp. with envelope)

38. 1 newspaper article: Bruce, John. "Newcomer Occupied Old Mansion Back in 1905," <u>The Times</u> Picayune April 26, 1992, D-16:3. (with picture/postcard of 1220 Washington Avenue house and brief history of Newcomer College)

39. 1 invitation to luncheon honoring 50 year reunion of Newcomer class of 1938, May 4, 1988. (4"x6" blue card, with sketch of Newcomer Hall on cover)

40. 1 Johnny Appleseed's Catalogue. Fall1973, 40pps. (with color sketches of female models in Appleseed clothing)

41. 1 program folder for 42nd Annual Tulane Educational Conference for Saturday, April 1, 1995. (with schedule of events including talk by Marsha Houston, and luncheon with Lindy Boggs)

42. <u>Inside Tulane.</u> vol. 5, no. 10: June '86. <u>Inside Tulane.</u> vol. 5, no. 12: August '86. Inside Tulane. vol. 5, no. 12: August '86. Inside Tulane. vol. 6, no. 6: Feb. '87. Inside Tulane. vol. 6, no. 7: March '87. Inside Tulane. vol. 6, no. 9: May '87. Inside Tulane. vol. 7, no. 4: Dec. '87. Inside Tulane. vol. 11, no. 6: Dec. 3rd, '91. Inside Tulane. vol. 17, no. 3, Nov. '97.

- 43. <u>Newcomb News.</u> vol. 5, no. 1: Jan. '81. 13pps. <u>Newcomb News.</u> vol. 5, no. 2: Aug. '81.
- 44. Newcomber. Brennan-Haug, Kathy, ed. Spring 1990. 4pps.
- 45. <u>Newcomb Life.</u> April, '81, 21pps. <u>Newcomb Life.</u> February, '81, 21pps.

46. Two copies of Tulane Alma Mater, words and music by Eva Joor Wiliams and William H. Ruebush. (cream cover with green wreath and blue "Tulane" copyright1927 by the Tulane Alumni Association) also contain 1 copy each of five songs: "Five Foot Two, Eyes of Blue," "Ain't She Sweet," "Side by Side," "Shine on Harvest Moon," and For me and my Gal" (one copy of the Alma Mater also has one copy of Newcomb Alma Mater on 8"x11" sheet "Where Stars Arise in Southern Skies")

47. 1 issue of "Newcomb Makes the News 1980-81," <u>Newcomb College: The View from</u> <u>Here.</u> (photostat copies of news articles concerning Newcomb College)

48. 1 invitation to Newcomb Homecoming 1993 (7.5"x5" card with sketch of Newcomb Hall on cover, includes program for Newcomb Alumnae Banquet Sep. 30, 1993. also one flyer about "Conversations with Vivian Paley, Oct 2, 1993 at NCCROW, and one 5"x7" invitation to Newcomb Alumnae Banquet Sep. 30, 1993, with sketch of oak tree and "Autumn" on cover)

49. 1 article: McMillen, Larry. "Fitness Pioneer Clara Baer got Women in Shape Early," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> July 12, 1987: D-10. (2 pps with photos of games, practice etc., story is on two page and has a list of the major features of Newcomb Basket Ball)

50. 1 page (F-1 to F-2) of <u>The Times Picayune</u>. Oct. 5, 1986, 4 articles on Newcomb's 100 anniversary:

Litwin, Sharon. "At Age 100, Newcomb in a Class by Itself."

Litwin, Sharon. "Faculty Gives Top Grades to Unique Place."

Litwin, Sharon. "A Student in Search of Structure, Support."

Litwin, Sharon. "Beneath the Newcomb Oaks."

(articles continue on next page and are accompanied by 5 b&w photographs)

51. 1 article/bibliograpghy: Pope, John. "Longtime Tulane Alumni Chief Dies," <u>Times</u> <u>Picayune</u>. June 3. 1986: B-1, B-2. (Beatrice Mcmillan Field, with b&w picture)

52. article: "Three Exhibits for Newcomb's 100th," <u>Times Picayune: Lagniappe.</u> March 20, 1987: 14. (with 2 b&w pictures)

53. article: Smith, Helen. "Child-care Center, Newcomb Nursery Now Under One Roof," <u>Times Picayune.</u> Oct. 4, 1986: 1?. (3 b&w pictures of nursery)

54. article: Roehl, Marjorie. "The Man Who Modeled Newcomb Pottery," <u>Times</u> <u>Picayune.</u>date/location? (Ellsworth Woodward, w/ b&w picture)

55. 1 b&w newspaper picture of two bowling ladies: Myrtie Palmisano and Frankie Davis, titiled "Newcomb Seniors in Bowling Tournament"

56. 1 b&w picture of Tulane sponsors of Tulane-Louisiana Tech football game, 11 ladies sitting on steps of Newcomb Hall, includes names.

57. 1 b&w picture titled "Speak at 50th Anniversary Reunion Banquet of Newcomb Alumni," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> June 9, 1937: front page? (names included of 3 ladies and 3 gents)

accompanying article: "Many Newcomb Graduates Participate in Banquet on 50th Anniversary Reunion" continued later with b&w pictures of ('37) graduation ceremony

58. Carnival ball photos:

1. "It Isn't Christmas, But a Carnival," <u>The New Orleans Item.</u> Feb. 5, 1937. (Helen Simpson of Ball of Mirthas)

2. "À Judge's Daughter is Also a Queen," <u>The New Orleans Item.</u> Feb. 5, 1937. (Jessie Janvier as queen of Ball of Oberon)

3. "The Queen Who Ruled the Bards," (Audrey Mathilde Farrell of Bards of Bohemia) 4. "Carnival Queen in All Her Splendor," <u>The New Orleans Item.</u> Feb. 5, 1937. (? Kinberger of Krewe of Eros)

59. 1 set of 8 b&w pictures of "Newcomb Beauties Chosen For Special Section of Jambalaya" <u>The Times Picayune.</u> May 5, 1936. (includes names of women)

60. 1 page of humorous verses by Isabel Weil Kellnor (possibly read at 50th Newcomb Alumni Brunch)

61. 3 pages of info on Newcomb graduates in lyrical, humorous style (continuance from Kellnor style)

62. <u>Newcomb News.</u> vol. 4, no. 1, winter 1980. <u>Newcomb News.</u> vol. 6, no. 1, March 1982. <u>Newcomb News.</u> vol. 6, no. 2, Aug. 1982.

63. 1 cut out from Tulane monthly event calendar (no month shown), 14-15, includes events for Newcomb Class of '37 Party

(The following articles are related)

64. 1 article: Myers, Joel. "Wiping Out Newcomb," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> Dec. 31, 1990.

65. 1 article: Gwyn, William B. and Henry L. Mason. "Faculty and the Tulane Initiative" (no source)

66. letter to editor: Rothermal, Marjory. "The Dismantling of Newcomb College: Sad Times," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> Oct. 21, 1987: A-10.

67. article: Ruth, Dawn. "Newcomb Faculty Merger Urged," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> Oct. 6, 1987.

68. Dawn, Ruth. "Newcomb Fate May Hinge on Consultant Study," <u>The Times Picayune.</u>
69. letter to editor: "Positive Update on Status of Newcomb Today," <u>The Times Picayune.</u>
Jan. 17, '91: B-?.

70. letter to editor: "Leave Newcomb College Alone," The Times Picayune. July 13, '87.

71. article: Vayda, Priscilla F. "Status Quo Stirs Debate at Tulane," The Times Picavune. August 7, '87: F-14.

same source: "Changes since 1960 Affect Newcomb Role."

72. letter to editor: Payzant, Cora C. "Tulane vs. Newcomb: Not Just Another Uptown Spat," The Times Picayune. June 29, '87.

73. article: Ruth, Dawn. "Alumnae Rally Forces to Protect Newcomb," <u>The Times</u> <u>Picayune.</u> June 18, '87: B-9.

74. letter: Cohen, Joseph. "Kelly and the Search for a Newcomb Dean," The Times Picayune. June 15, '87: A-10.

same source: Roussel, Arlene B. "Still Without a Dean."

75. Dawn, Ruth. "Tulane President Rejects Pick for Newcomb Dean," <u>The Times</u> <u>Picayune.</u> June 3, '87: A- 10.

76. Dunn, Marcia. "Female Students Fight, Worry as Schools go Coed," <u>The Times</u> <u>Picayune.</u> May 24, '87. (w/ picture of Seton Hill College Students)

77. Aguillard, David. "Grads Remind School of Identity," The Times Picayune. May 17, ·87.

78. Marcus, Francis Frank. "Battle Rages to Preserve College in New Orleans," The New York Times. May 17, '87. (photocopy)

79. letter to editor: Many, Leonce W. "Let Newcomb College Be," The Times Picayune. Aug. 13, '87.

80. Ruth, Dawn. "Newcomb Alums Oppose Move to Tulane," The Times Picayune. Aug. 12, '87.

81. letter to editor: Jenkins, Walter S. "Retain the Newcomb Identity," The Times Picayune.

82. Dawn, Ruth. "Tulane University Comes First, Newcomb Backers Told," <u>The Times Picayune</u>. Oct. 2, '87: B-6.
83. Ruth, Dawn. "Newconb: Alumnae Fight Merger Moves," <u>The Times Picayune</u>. March

29, '87: B-1 & B-4.

84.Ruth, Dawn. "Newcomb's Endowment Used to Pay TU's Debts, Kelly Says," The Times Picayune. Oct. 24, '87: A-22.

85. letter to editor: Durham, Polly Phelps. "It's Still Newcomb college," The Times Picayune. June 14, '89.

86. letter: Watson, Tinky Thibaut. "College Agony," The Times Picayune. Oct. 24, '87. 87. letter: O'Brien, Lalise Moore. "Harmful to Tulane," The Times Picayune. Nov. 14, <sup>6</sup>87.

88. letter: Brehm, Patricia Robertson. "What Fate for Newcomb," The Times Picayune. Oct. 21, '87.

89. 1 notice of statement: "Statement of the Board of Direcetors of the Newcomb Alumnae Association" 6 pp.

90. 1 letter to Mrs. Bertha A. Murrhee from Friends for Newcomb College, dated April 25, 1988, 2 pp, includes donation envelope.

91. 1 commencement program book: "Commencement: Tulane University School of Medicine Saturday, June 2, 1984 10:00 a.m." 12pp, cream cover with lettering in blue. includes:

-1 blue 6"x6" card on Tulane Medical Center Clinic,

-1 article with picture: "Tulane Med Graduates Urged to Control Costs," <u>The Times</u> <u>Picayune</u>. June 3, '84: 1-22.

-19 page list of "Internships and Residency Appointments Class of 1984"

-1 advertising supplement: "Tulane Medical Center 1834-1984." 8 pp, illus.

92. 1 letter to Murrhee from Virgina Parker Dillon includes envelope and wedding announcement "Parker-Dillon" (plus photograph), dated Sep. 1, '95.

93.newsletter: Friends for Newcomb College. vol. 1, no. 1.

vol.	Ź,	no.	2.
vol.	2,	no.	3.
vol.	2,	no.	4.
vol.	2,	no.	5.

(all are light blue with dark blue borders, 4 pp.)

94. article: Roehl, Marjorie. "Paul Tulane Remained A Mystery to the End," (source ?) (includes photo)

95. 1 typed letter form Ann H. Die, Newcomb Dean, dated September 1989, 2 pp, includes Newcomb Alumnae Fund envelope.

96. 1 letter with envelope from Friends for Newcomb College, 1 pp, dated March 30, 1989, with contribution slip.

97. 1 letter from dean Ann H. Die dated November 1988, 2 pp.

98. 1 letter from Friends for Newcomb College concerning annual membership meeting on Dec. 12, 1988, 1 page, signed Leonce Many.

99. 1 page of info on Newcomb Center for Research on Women.

100. Newcomb Bulletin. Fall, 1988, 6 pps. (light blue with 1 page of info on Newcomb Foundation)

101. 1 brochure: <u>A Plan for All Seasons.</u> Autumn 1988. (with info on Anna Many, includes picture)

102. article: Ruth, Dawn. "Texas Administrator Named New Dean of Newcomb College," The Times Picayune. June 2, '88: B-1 & B-2.

103. articles/entertainment guides:

- "Noon Music," The Times Picayune. March 20, '88.

- "Newcomb Dance Company," <u>Lagniappe: The Times Picayune.</u> April 8, '88. - "Modern Dance Company," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> March 4, '88.

104. Flashbacks article "Double Duty," The Times Picayune. Dec. 18, 1988. (includes photo of Suzanne and Lucerne McCullough)

105. 1 note from Bette Miniham on 5.5" x 8.5" cream paper, includes: - slip with addresses of Friends of Newcomb College, -article from Entertainment section: on Joshua Bell at Dixon Hall, Feb. 14, '88.

-article Calender: "Newcomb Pottery: An Enterprise for Southern Women," <u>The Times</u> <u>Picayune.</u>May 15, '87. -article Calender: "Music at Midday," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> Feb. 5, '88. -article: Gagnard, Frank. "From the Cradle to the Stage," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> Feb. 14, '88: J-1. (includes picture of Joshua Bell, Mozart and Jascha Heifetz)

106. article: Ruth, Dawn. "Tulane Governing Board Gets 3rd Woman," The Times Picayune. March '88.

107. letter to editor: Many, Mrs. John. "Lots of Luck," The Times Picayune. March 17, <sup>•</sup>88.

108. letter from Sybil M. Favrot to Ms. Murrhee, dated Dec. 8, 1987, 1 page.

109. letter from Boatner Reily, III (Chairman, Board of Administrators of Tulane Educational Fund) dated Nov. 24, 1987, 3 pp.

110. article: Ruth, Dawn. "Wary Newcomb Backers OK Tulane Plan," The Times Picayune. Nov. 25, '87: B-1 and B-2.

111. article: Ruth, Dawn. "Newcomb Professors Group Urged by Panel," The Times Picayune. Nov. 7, '87.

112. Mckendall, Rhonda and Dawn Ruth. "Newcomb Loses Faculty, Keeps Separate Identity," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> Nov. 20, '87: A-1 & A-4. (includes photo of alumnae) 113. Salamon, Linda B. and R. Sue Mims and John A. Centra. Report to Tulane University September 1987. 50 pps. (re Tulane-Newcomb merger)

also: Appendix A: Listing of all materials sent to collegiate educational consultants. 114. "Response to the Consultants' Report by the Newcomb Alumnae Association." 3 pp. typed.

115. article: Ruth, Dawn. "Tulane Faculty Votes for Merger," The Times Picayune. Nov. 4 '87.

same source: letter: Schoenberg, Nancy. "Leave Newcomb Intact, Alumnae Urge Tulane," The Times Picayune.

116. "An Oral History of the Newcomb Faculty: Thoughts on the Education of Women." March 28, '87, 2pp.

117. Homecoming Schedule, Oct. 22-23, 1987, 1 pg. (back has handwritten info) 118. News summary (article): "Supporters of Newcomb..." A-2. alongwith: Ruth, Dawn. "Alumnae Seek Separate Board For Newcomb," The

Times Picayune. Oct. 27, '87: B-1.

119. article: Faget, Mignow. "N's Mission in Era of Social Revolution," The Times <u>Picayune.</u> Oct. 26, '87: A-14. 120. article: Lewis, Ted. "In 50 Years Stadium Has Seen It All," <u>The Times Picayune.</u> Oct.

24, '87: B-1, B-2. (2 pictures, re: Ted Gormley Stadium)

121. 1 flyer from friends for Newcomb College, includes:

- -photocopy of letter to editor: Friends for Newcomb College. "Tulane, This is Your Final Warning," The Tulane Hullabaloo. vol. LXXVIII, no. 1: Oct. 9. '87. -list of addresses of Tulane administrators
- 122. 1 letter from Louis M. Freeman, dated Nov. 13. '87, 1 pg.
- 123. Under the Oaks. Fall '95, 24 pp. (white cover with archival picture, re: Lindy C. Boggs and Murrhee)

124. copy of letter to Times Picayune editor by Bertha Murrhee, dated June 17, '87, 2 pp. (computer printout)

125. letter to editor: Murrhee, Bertha Blattman. "Stop Absorption of Newcomb," The Times Picayune. Oct. 31, '87.

126. 3 invitations to Newcomb Class of '37 Cocktail Buffet, May 14, '87. (6"x4.5" cream and blue cards)

127. 1 brochure: "The Newcomb Foundation of the H. Sophie Newcomb Memorial College" Oct. '88, 5 pp. (approx. 3.5"x9", brown cover with Newcomb oak)

128. 1 letter from Betty R. Smith (program director Tulane Alumni Affairs), dated June 12, '87, 1 page.

129. 1 photocoy of Murrhee contribution to Newcomb Annual Fund, includes copy of check (dated 12/14/91) and contribution form.

130. 1 thankyou card from Newcomb Dean Ann H. Die for contibution to Newcomb Annual Fund, 6"x4.5" cream card with Newcomb seal in blue, also includes handwritten note of contributions to Newcomb Annual Fund and Endowment.

131. 1 8.5"x3.5" official gift receipt (Endowment & Gift) for contributions made on 4/4/91.

132. 1 letter from Regan Alforsd Forrester, Newcomb Annual Fund Chairman, dated Feb. 15, 1991, re : Newcomb Annula Fund, 1 3"x5" index card attached with handwritten list of 1989 and 1990 contributions.

133. 1 letter from Winifred Delery hills, Newcomb Annual Fund Chairman, dated October 1989, re Annual Fund, neludes handwritten note on 12/25/1989 contributions

134. 1 letter from William S. Green, assistant Vice President for Alumni and Development Information Services, dated June 8, 1990, 3 pps, includes one photocopy of order form of Tulane Alumni Directory and filled out questionaire

135. 1 brochure/flyer from Newcomb Annual fund, 9"x3.5", with picture of French horn on front

136. 1 letter from Winifred M. Delery, dated Oct. '88, re: Newcomb Annual Fund, 1 page. 137. 1 photocopy of contributions to Newcomb Annual Fund and Newcomb Endowment, check dated May 1, 1989.

138. 2 copies of letter to Virginia Roddy from Murrhee, dated Oct. 19, 1987, 1 page. 139. 1 letter from Virginia Roddy, Newcomb Annual Fund Chairman, dated Nov. 1987, 1 page, response.

140. 1 computer printout of names and addresses of 9 people, including Eamon Kelly.

141. newsletter? includes:1 two page "Report of the Committe on Collegiate Education" info on Newcomb Acting Dean, Newcomb Facts, Alumane Director, etc.

142. l page (4-5) from ? with info on 1987 Tulane Travel Program and article titiled "Scholarship Honors Law Professor" (Ferdinand Fairfax Stone) (11"x12" with b&w picture)

143. 1 report titled: "Report to Tulane University, September, 1987" (50 pp.)

144. 1 21.5"x11" flyer/scheddule for 1987 Tulane Homecoming, theme: Let the Good Times Roll

145. 1 commencement book for Newcomb College, Saturday, May 16, 1987 3:00 P.M. (8"x10.5", gray and blue)

146. 1 26"x29" poster/schedule for Newcomb Centennial Calender of Events for 1986-87, includes list of Newcomb Centennial Awards, Newcomb Days Around the Country.

147. 1 poster/flyer for The Newcomb Centennial 1886-1986: An Exhibition of Art by the Art Faculty, New Orleans Museum of Art March 14-April 12, 1987. (22"x16", with picture of painting "The Lotus Fountain --Newcomb College Campus from 1891-1918)

148. (photocopies) 5 pages of statistical data on reponses of Newcomb Alumni to questions regarding effectiveness of Newcomb in their lives after graduation (5 tables-apparently part of a bigger report)

149. 1 flyer for the Newcomb College Symposium On Higher Education For Women (March 28, 8.5"x11", cream and blue)

150. 1 invitation to Newcomb College Centennial Dinner March 28, 1987 (7"x10" card, cream with decorated border)

151. 1 program book for Newcomb Centennial Dinner March 28, 1987, Imperial Ballroom, Fairmont Hotel (cream and brown card with decorated border) also includes one sheet of info on Linda Ellerbee (6"x9" blue), 1 invitaion to the Alumnae Association Centennial Coffee Party March 28, 1987 (5"x7.5" cream and red card), and 1 program for Newcomb Revue: A Broadway Musical Salute to Newcomb (blue, 5.5"x8.5" blue with sketch of lady on cover)

152. 1 "Tulane University Report: Gifts and Grants 1973" (thin, pale blue booklet, 11"x9" with back cover missing a portion)

153. 2 program books for the Newcomb College Centennial Celebration Opening Convocation, Oct. 11, 1986 (blue cover with brown ribbon on spine and raised Newcomb Centennial letterhead)

1 program book also includes: - 1 8.5"x10" flyer on Newcomb Centennial events

- 1 map of Tulane uptown campus for Newcomb Centennial Events

- 4 sheets of info on convocation program, Attendance Committee, Phonathon, Centennial Awards, Linda Smith Wilson Convocation guest speaker

- 2 white invitation cards to the Newcomb Opening

Convocation for the Centennial Celebration

154. I invitation to a "special program featuring Dean Watson" Nov. 10, 1993 (4.5"x6" card with sketch of lady and daisies on front)

155. 1 invitation to a "special program featuring Newcomb Fellow -- Dr. Kathleen J. Turner" March 26, 1993 (4.5"x6" card with sketch of lady and daisies on front)

156. I invitation to Newcomb Alumnae Banquet Oct. 13, 1994 (5"x7" blue and cream card with "Autumn," "You're invited" and sketch of oak tree on cover)

157. 1 letter from Allison Flint Raynor, director of Newcomb Alumnae Affairs, dated December 19, 1995, also includes 2 sheets Newcomb Phone Directory for Newcomb Class of '37

158. 1 pale blue folder titled "Newcomb" (with handwritten phone no. 865-5565 on cover) includes:

1 copy of letter from J.ellery Murrhee to Dr. Kelly, dated June 16, 1987

1 handwritten letter from Harriet Barry Schupp to Mrs. Murrhee, July 3, 1987

1 newsletter from Friends for Newcomb College, June 15, 1987

2 issues of newcomb Alumnae Associatin newsletter: Sep. 10, 1987 & March 24, 1987 (2 copies)

2 sheets of info titled "State of the College"

1 "Mailing List for the Board of Administrators of the Tulane Educational Fund" (2 sheets)

1 sheet of info on Friends of Newcomb Committees, includes handwritten addresses on back

1 sheet of Homecoming schedule Oct. 22-23 ?, includes reservation form (blue) 2 copies of letter to Times Picayune Editor, dated Oct. 9, 1987 (2 sheets) 1 sheet titled "To Members of the University Senate Committe on Physical Facilities", dated March 3, 1987

1 sheet of info concerning "Liason Committee," with address of Wendy Delery (blue)

2 sheets of "A Summary of the Process and Procedure Relating to the Study on the Future of Collegiate Education at Tulane"
1 report on Committee on Collegiate Education, dated 3/25/87, 9 pp.
1 packet of copies and original letters to and from Boatner Reilly III, Eamon Kelly, John G. Weinman
1 interm report from the Committe on Collegiate Education, April 1, 1987, 5pp.

159. 1 6"x4.5" thankyou card from Dean Watson for contribution, handwritten note: "In memory of Jean Ellen Warhoff"

160. 1 6"x4.5" thankyou card from Dean Watson for contribution, handwritten note: "\$20.00Memorial Varhoff 6/9/94"

161. 1 small yellow notepad page with 3 addresses

<u>Attention:</u> Newcomb/ Tulane historians Newcomb Alumnae historians Social historians New Orleans historians